
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

AIR CANADA - TMOS 
 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
   

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Further to the last bulletin dated November 13, 2019 your TMOS Bargaining 
Committees have recently been informed that due to unforeseen personal 
circumstances, Mediator Vince Ready is unable to hold any hearings for the remainder 
of 2019. 
 
The additional dates originally scheduled for December 12, 2019 have been cancelled. 
The parties anticipate rescheduling talks in late January of 2020. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and support and we would like to take the 
opportunity to wish everyone a very safe and Happy Holiday Season. 
  
In solidarity, 
 

 

 
Negotiations Committee 
 
NC\mdr  
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